
Network 24 Meeting Notes – ECER 2023 

Network 24 has had a remarkable year of achievement and growth. Our participation in 
ECER 2023 in Scotland demonstrated the strength and diversity of mathematics education 
research. We received many submissions that reflected the high quality and relevance of 
our network's focus. We are also pleased to report a high acceptance rate, but our goal to 
increase participation beyond pre-pandemic levels remains a priority. 

During the meeting, we warmly welcomed Tuğçe Karaca and Esra Demiray as co-convenors, 
which is a promising development for our community. We discussed several initiatives to 
increase the impact of Network 24, including the organization of a Season School and a 
panel discussion for the coming years, and considered special calls on critical issues in 
mathematics education research.  

As we look to the future, our primary goal is to foster a more connected and dynamic 
research community that encourages greater collaboration across networks. We are grateful 
for the continued contributions of our members and look forward to another fruitful year of 
collaboration and discovery in our field. 


